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Anne,  
 
I wanted to let you know that I strongly support the proposed rezoning of Monroe Ward.  
 
The existing zoning in the neighborhood is outdated and has not kept up with the tremendous growth 
that the surrounding areas have experienced. As a result, Monroe Ward is left with an abundance of 
surface parking lots, many of which experience minimal use.   
 
I believe the current proposal that is being considered is thoughtful and comprehensive while taking into 
account the historic fabric of the neighborhood. Ultimately, increased density is in the best interest of 
the neighborhood and the City.  
 
Regards,  
 
Matt 
 
 
 
 
Matt Raggi 
Principal 
 
T +1 (804) 344 7156 
M +1 (516) 660 6895 
matt.raggi@thalhimer.com 
 
 
Thanks Anne, this is very helpful and you have our support.   
 
Best, 
Chris 
 
Christopher J. Corrada 
Principal 
Riverstone Properties 
800 East Canal Street 
Suite 1900 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
804-643-4200 
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